PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA
3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way

Palm Springs, California
www.palmspringsca.gov

MEETING NOTICE

Wednesday, June 24, 2020

The Planning Commission will not hold a meeting on Wednesday, June 24, 2020.
The next regular Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July
8, 2020, in the Council Chamber, City Hall, 3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way.

I, Terri Hintz, Administrative Coordinator, certify this Notice was posted on or
before 5:30 pm, Thursday, June 18, 2020.

Lol

Terri Hintz
Administrative Coordinator




